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July 2, 2025 
SERIA CORPORATION 

SERIA ENGINEERING, INC. 
 

Subject: Notice of Service Termination for Machine Delivered Over 25 Years Ago 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Thank you very much for your continued trust in our products and services. 
We would like to inform you regarding the discontinuation of maintenance support for 
our products, which you have kindly used and supported over many years. 
 
While we have continuously strived to provide maintenance services in response to your 
long-standing patronage, due to circumstances such as the end of parts production and 
difficulties in supply, we will be ending maintenance services for equipment that has 
been in use for 25 years or more, effective September 30, 2025. 
We sincerely appreciate your continued support to date, and kindly ask you to consider 
our successor models for your future needs. 
 
Applicable Machines: 
1. All SERIA models that have been in service for 25 years or more. 

Note: This year, equipment manufactured before 1999 is subject to this policy. Going 
forward, the applicable models will be updated annually based on the 
manufacturing year. 

2. All SSP-***S Series and SSP-***AN Series Swing-Type Printing Machines (including those 
manufactured from the year 2000 onward). 

3. All Table Slide Printing Machines of the SSA-PC750A, SSA-PC610A, SSA-P605A series, 
and SSA-PC610AN series (including those manufactured from the year 2000 onward). 

4. SSA-PC605IP, SSA-PC760IP and others, cam and chain-driven table slide printing 
machines equipped with cameras (including those manufactured from the year 2000 
onward). 

5. SFA Series (Fully Automatic Printing Machines) manufactured from the year 2000 
onward, equipped with Yaskawa Electric servo motors 

 
We sincerely appreciate your continued support of our products and look forward to 
serving you in the future. 


